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Direction issued to National Grid Electricity Transmission plc by the Gas and 

Electricity Markets Authority pursuant to paragraph 12 of the Standard Licence 

Condition C14 (Grid Code) of the Electricity Transmission Standard Licence. 

 

1. This Direction is issued by the Gas and Electricity Markets Authority (the “Authority”) 

pursuant to paragraph 12 of Standard Licence Condition C14 (“SLC C14”) of the Electricity 

Transmission Standard Licence (the “Licence”) granted under secion 6(1)(b) of the 

Electricity Act 1989 to National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (the “Licensee”). 

 

2. Paragraph 12 of SLC C14 of the Licence provides that the Authority may, following 

consultation with the Licensee, issue directions relieving the Licensee of its obligations to 

implement or comply with the Grid Code in respect of such parts of the national electricity 

transmission system and/or to such extent as may be specified in the directions.  

 

3. The Authority hereby directs pursuant to paragraph 12 of SLC C14, that the Licensee is 

relieved of its obligations under paragraph 12 of SLC C14 of the Licence to implement 

and comply with the requirement for the data within BC1.4, BC1.A.1.3.1, BC1.A.1.3.2 

and BC1.A.1.5 of the Grid Code to be submitted at a Grid Supply Point (GSP) level for 

Limejump Energy Limited BMUs (for AG-ALIM01, AG-BLIM01, and AG-ELIM01).  

 

4. This Direction shall take effect from 9 July 2018 and shall remain in effect until 

implementation of GC0097 decision if approved or a further direction is issued if GC0097 

is not approved. 

 

Dated: 6 July 2018  

 

 

 

 

 

Steven Becker 

Head of ESO, SO/DSO, Systems & Network - Duly authorised on behalf of the 

Authority  

 

 

The Company Secretary 

National Grid Electricity Transmission plc 

National Grid House 

Technology Park 
Warwick CV34 6DA 

Direct Dial: 0203 263 9600 

Email: Steven.Becker@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 6 July 2018 
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